Monthly Progress Report of the July 2014

Operation of the School:

In the month of July, the first term examination was conducted from 20" July to 25 July 2014.
Out of 56 students all of them appeared in the exam and they all did their best. We made a
seat plan for the class one to class four. And for the play group to U.K.G we just separate the
table; students really enjoy the concept of exam. Result will be published 8™ of August, 2014.
All the parents are already informed about the result distribution.

In this month, two volunteer joined us from south western state college, Manita Gurung and
Sajana Paurkute, BASW students who helped us in daily activities of school. Specially, they
teach dance to our children.

Teacher performance Evaluation:

In the three months operation period, all the teachers were evaluated. We discuss about the
performance of the students on weekly basis and ways to help them improve their skills and
study habits.

Special Programs:

1. Teacher’s day celebration on where students present really nice cultural show. On that
occasion teachers give them blessings and all the students were provided gift.

2. Football World cup fever: Teachers and students together prepared the world cup chart
before the start of world cup. We watched the repeated telecast of final match on the
TV and all the students were present in their favorite jersey.

3. Gift from the London university students. We received educational and sports materials
from the university students, who visited our school on the first week of July.



Progress of the month:

As we have exam in this month, we give more focus on study and preparation classes.
Students were really hard working. Now, they know some English words as per their age
group. More focus on development of students as per their individual requirements. Each child
birthday is celebrated and published on facebook. This month we celebrate birthday of Sabina
Sundas (class4), Ishaan Nepali (Class 2) and Puspa k.C (class L.k.G) and provided gift. On regular
basis we teach them manners. From this month, we use same transportation for Kopila kung
students and students coming from the home. For girl’s hostel students, the sister comes for
pick up and drops. She is also looking after the students in the hostel.
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